
Peek at Preschool

Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class,  Happy Easter, Alleluia! We started our week with an 
Easter egg hunt. The eggs had stickers inside and the children stuck them on 
their hands and on the eggs. Then the children colored and painted a coloring 
page of the Divine Mercy. During circle time they listened to  The Chaplet of 
Divine Mercy in song and we prayed a decade with our rosaries.  Then we 
discussed Earth Day. We read a story called, The Cleanup Surprise by Christine 
Loomis then we cleaned our play yard just like in the story. We reviewed how 
Earth is the planet where we live and the ways we can take care of it. Then, we 
had a sorting activity in which the children had to sort plastic, grass, metal and 
paper in the correct recycling bins. Finally, our ladybugs emerged from their 
pupae! The children were very excited that the ladybug larvae had completed 
their transformation into adult ladybugs. The children gained skills in religion, 
science, math, fine and gross motor.                                     -Mrs.Barajas & Mrs. Martin

Queen of All Saints Preschool Class
April 21, 2023

● Current Project:
Divine Mercy/Earth Day

● Focus Concepts
Letters: Aa-Dd
Next week: Ee-Hh

●Apr 28 Family Dance
●Apr 30 Service hours Due / Benny’s Bday
●May 1 Family Registration Fee Due
●May 3 Chuck E. Cheese Dine Out Night
●May 5 Lydia’s Birthday
●May 9-12 Teacher Appreciation Week
●May 18 Feast of the Ascension
●May 24 Mrs. Barajas & Mr. Bill’s B-day

https://drive.google.com/file/d/189Fvqcp7tnDI-hcwJaQqmZjfxjCG6flA/view?usp=sharing
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